

K–3rd Grades N6217 Cty Rd V ~ Durand, WI 54736 P: **715.672.4276** ~ F: 715.672.3485

Pre School & 4–8 Grades 901 W Prospect St ~ Durand, WI 54736 P: **715.672.5617** ~ F: 715.672.3931

September 17th, 2021

Dear Families,

We had a fun week of "Achiever Coop calls! Our last "call" was today so the students will be bringing their "Achievers" home. I have to hand it to you parents, I witnessed many students demonstrating the Virtue of Gratitude; a virtue that we can apply to big things <u>and</u> little things. We practiced, and I witnessed, the Virtue of Courtesy and how using our manners in every situation is practicing this virtue. I witnessed students sharing their "coops", and sharing their "coop rewards". We are so delighted to be working with you in the formation of your child's virtue filled life.

ATHLETIC NEWS:

All are welcome to come and support our *Royal Volleyball Teams* **Saturday** @ **Durand High School** as they play in our ACS sponsored tournament; brackets are enclosed. This is a great way to serve and show support for our students.

FALL FESTIVAL EVENTS:

Our school is blessed to have such wonderful support from our Tri-Parishes. Please support these events.

- <u>Sacred Heart Mondovi:</u> Sunday, September 19th @ Sacred Heart Mondovi drive through chicken dinner after the 10:00 Mass. I heard the dinner and bake sale items are very delicious!
- <u>St. Mary's Durand</u>: Saturday, October 2nd @ St. Mary's Durand following 4:00 pm children's Mass. Food and drinks, games, entertainment, auctions and much more fun for the entire family! Tootsie Treasure is BACK! This is a game for all ages!
- Thanks for returning your "helping with Mass" sheets! Enclosed please find your liturgical role sheet. Did you forget to sign up? Send it back on Monday!
- We had some good response to helping with games, thank you. Enclosed, in envelopes of students grades 4-8, find a sheet with your roles and some areas in need of being filled.
- St. Mary's PCCW is looking for students in Grades 4-8 to work in the food stand for the upcoming Fall Festival on Saturday, October 2nd. Please return this form by **Monday**, **September 20th** if your student if able to help out! Parents are also welcome to help out!!

Please help if you can.



<u>FORMED:</u> Many of you received an email back in June, informing you that you have been gifted a FREE subscription to FORMED. FORMED, is a premier online platform providing faith-filled, engaging content direct to your living room. In a time when it is difficult to find an appropriate program for you or your children to watch, with FORMED offers a "no worries" alternative. Movies, audio dramas, cartoons, and Catholic studies are all included. You can enjoy FORMED on your

computer or on your television with an inexpensive Roku device or Apple TV. You can even listen on your phone as you commute to work or do chores.

To gain access to all of FORMED's content, follow these simple steps:

- Go to https://signup.formed.org/
- Enter our Tri-Parish zip code, 54736
- Enter your name and your email address

That's it! You are in. Now you can get the free FORMED app for your phone by searching *FORMED Catholic* in your app store.

SCHOOL SAFTEY:

Enclosed, please find an overview of our safety drills. On back of the note is a permission slip allowing the 4K-8 students to practice getting to our meeting sites, thank you for your prompt return of this form.

HOME AND SCHOOL NEWS:

Magazine Plus Sale: Thank you to Chelsa Wayne and the Home and School for making it a fun week of "Achiever Coop" calls. Sales and profit margins will be published when tallied. Magazines ordered will come to your home and the other deliveries will be given to you at Parent/teacher conferences to distribute.

NET RETREAT:

I am excited to announce that our middle school youth (6-8) will be participating in a day-long NET Retreat on Monday, October 4th here at Assumption Catholic School. It will be a fun-filled day of music, games, skits, talks, group activities, and prayer, all with the goal of giving your child(ren) the opportunity to encounter Christ and discover the beauty of our Faith in a new way. Please pray for the students and the NET team as we prepare for this exciting day!

SEPTEMBER SERVICE PROJECT:



Thank you for participating in this month's service project - Birthday Boxes. Partnering with the St. Vincent de Paul Society your contributions will help to make birthdays special for children of struggling parents. If you would still like to participate, the deadline for bringing your contribution is **Thursday**, **September 23**.

SERVER TRAINING:

Over the past two weeks, Father Emmanuel and Father Reither have trained and/or refreshed our 4-8 students on serving Mass. Next week, they will work with the 3rd grade class, training them as an introduction to this important service. The third grade students will only serve school Masses on Thursdays.

\$CRIP:

Earn up to 11% on tons of top brands, so you can earn even more on your everyday shopping. See the enclosed SCRIP order form to see what we have on hand. Check out Great Lakes Scrip online for an even more selection of vendors. Confused about SCRIP? Call us anytime and we can help.

CALENDAR REMINDERS AND UPDATES			
Saturday	9/18	ACS Volleyball Tournament @ Durand High School	8:30
Sunday	9/19	Sacred Heart Fall Festival – Drive through Dinner after	10:00 Mass
Tuesday	9/21	School Mass @ St. Mary's 6/7/8 VB Home vs. Eleva Strum MS Football Home vs. EPC	8:30 a.m. 5:00 & 6:15 5:00 p.m.
Thursday	9/23	School Mass @ Holy Rosary 4/5 VB Triangular Home 6/7/8 VB @ Spring Valley	8:30 a.m. 5:00 5:00 & 6:00
Friday	9/24	NO SCHOOL – Diocesan In-service	

PLEASE PRAY FOR:



Our middle school students and the NET team as they prepare for their exciting day!

Our Parishes, and all who help make their Fall Festivals successful.

Our Catholic School, giving thanks to all who make it possible

Thank you for choosing Assumption Catholic School! Our faculty and staff are committed to working with you to fulfill our mission of *Faith*• *Academics* • *Service*

With Blessings of Peace and Joy,

Mrs. Mary Lansing Principal